Alexander, Jacquelyne

From: Paul Hood <hood.paul@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2017 2:26 PM
To: Alexander, Jacquelyne

Subject: FW: Los Olivos CSD vote

From: Bryan Lippincott [mailto:bclippincott@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2017 10:21 AM

To: lafco@sblafco.org

Subject: Los Olivos CSD vote

Dear LAFCO board,

As a Los Olivos resident living in the special waste water area, my wife and I are concerned about this
upcoming meeting.
I will not be able to attend the meeting this Thursday due to serving on jury duty and my wife is also unable to

attend, but we
would like to express our desire to have the Los Olivos CSD petition process considered first and put to a
vote before the SYCSD SOI application. We feel that the residents of Los Olivos should have the opportunity to

vote on this issue.

Please honor the will of the local voters who have stated their right to form their own CSD.
Thank you,
Bryan and Laura Lippincott

2510 Santa Barbara Ave.
Los Olivos



